
 

  

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time - August 15th, 2021- THE 

ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED 
VIRGIN MARY 
 
Holy Mass Intentions: 
 
Saturday, July 14th  
5:30 PM - For All Parishioners 
 
Sunday, August 15th 
9:00 AM - Deacon Ed Schmidt 
5:00 PM - + Steve Winkel 
 
Tuesday, August 17th   
8:00 AM - +Yvonne Kuta 
              
Wednesday, August 18th  
8:00 AM - Lisa McManus 
 
Thursday, August 19th   
8:00 AM - +Tom Mueller 
 
Friday, August 20th 
8:00 AM - In thanksgiving for rain 
 
Saturday, August 21st  
5:30 PM - +Audrey Kindwall 
 
Sunday, August 22nd  
9:00 AM - +James and Marian Seivert 
5:00 PM - For All Parishioners 
 

If you would like to have a Holy Mass intention for 
your loved ones, living or deceased, please contact 
the parish office by calling: 970-728-3387 or place 
your request in the collection basket near the 
entrance of the church. 

- Suggested donation for each mass is $10. - 

 
Healing Prayers - 
Rezos Por Tus Curaciones 

Let us pray for those who have asked for our 

prayers... 

Joseph Gorynski; Kajetan Hufton; Maryanne 
Kusilkis; Clint Viebrock; Sam Shivers; Dale Cody; 
Lupe Ramos; Gaby Ramos; Claudia Ramos;         
Ella, Patti, Shirley, Shelly; Kovas Lapsys, Sam 
Samuelson, Joan Rohrs, Jeanne Donnelly, Jim 
Fitzmorris, Maire Baldwin, Natalie Prideavx, Mya 
Marie, Rosaleen Mazur, Kevin Kiernan, Gary 
Ortega, Bob Kammer, David Baldwin, Cody Couture, 

 

Upcoming Events: All Are Welcome! 
 
First Fridays of the month - Devotion to the Most 
Sacred Heart of Jesus - Holy Mass and Adoration 
- 8:00 AM. 
 
Tuesdays: 5:30PM - 7:00PM 
Women’s Group & Book Club 
Church basement 
 
Wednesdays: 6:00PM - 7:30PM (off for summer) 
Bible Study – “Bible Timeline” with Jeff Cavins 
Church basement 
 
Thursdays: 12:00PM - 1:00PM 
Holy Hour & Eucharistic Adoration Church 
 
Fridays: 6:00AM - 7:30AM 

Men’s Group (That Man Is You!) 
Church basement 
 

 “So also we, being may, are one body in Christ, and 
each one is a part, the one of the other.”  

Romans 12:5 

Parish Announcements: 
We would like to welcome all Visitors who are with us 
celebrating the Holy Mass this weekend. 
 

If you haven't done so, please download our Parish App and 
stay connected to St Patrick. 
 

Join us for coffee and donuts after 9:00 AM Holy Mass 
each Sunday. 
 

Thank you for your support in Second Collection last Sunday 
for Catholic Foundation in the Diocese of Pueblo. 
 

Hiking with Priest - Thanks everyone who attended our hike. 
 

There are copies available for Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter at the back of the Church. 
 

Check our Parish YouTube Channel and Facebook Page 
for explanation of the Holy Mass homilies.    
  
Sacrament Registration for First Communion and 
Confirmation (Year 1 and Year 2) will take place after the 9 
am Holy Mass on Aug. 8, and 15. Please check out our 
website and come and talk to us in person for details on the 
class sessions.  If you are unable to come in person, please 
send an email to SPCTelluride@gmail.com Attention Judy 
Shaver. 

Last Week’s Collection: $ 1,819.00 
Second Collection: $1,293.00 
Please visit: stpatrickstelluride.com/donate 

to offer your financial support.  

“For where your treasure is, there also is your heart.” 

St. Patrick’s 
Catholic Church 
Telluride, CO 

 
Church & Office Address: 
301 North Spruce St. 
Telluride, CO 81435 
 
Mailing Address: 
PO Box 398 
Telluride, CO 81435 
 
Phone: 970-728-3387 
 
e-mail: SPCTelluride@gmail.com 
website: stpatrickstelluride.com 
Facebook: facebook.com/StPatricksTelluride 
 

Please visit our website & Facebook page for the most up-
to-date information on mass times and other important 
announcements. 
 

Pastoral Information: 
Pastor: Rev. Mariusz Wirkowski 
Bookkeeper: Cindy Wyszynski 
 

Holy Mass &  
Confession Schedule: 
Sunday: 9:00 AM & 5:00 PM 
Monday: (No Holy Mass) 
Tuesday – Friday: 8:00 AM 
Saturday: 5:30 PM 
 
Confessions: 30min. prior to each Holy Mass  

         (or by appointment) 
 
Holy Mass at Our Lady of 
Sorrows Mission, Nucla.   
Sunday: 12:00 Noon. 

 

 

 

Letter From The Pastor...  
Dear Parishioners and Visitors,  
We continue our reflections on the Holy Mass. Today 

we focus on second part which is the Liturgy of the 

Word.  
After the Gathering Rites, we sit down and listen to the 

Word of God. It is proclaimed to us from the Holy 

Scripture, which has totally 73 Books (Old Testament 

46 Books and New Testament 27 Books) written by 

human authors but inspired by the Holy Spirit. On 

Sundays, there are three readings read from the Bible. 

We believe that God speaks to us in the inspired 

Books. Hence, the reader, at the end of the reading, 

announces “The Word of God”. Having heard God 

speaking to us, we all respond saying “Thanks be to 

God.” The first reading is read from the Old 

Testament, except during the Easter Season, during 

which it is read from the “Acts of the Apostles” in the 

New Testament. This narrates the history of how God 

manifested His love, chose the people of Israel, made 

a covenant with them; at the same time, how the 

people were not faithful in responding to God’s love. 

Generally, the first reading is related to the Gospel 

passage chosen for the day. 
Following the first reading one of the Psalms, which is 

an inspired hymnal from the Book of Psalms in the Old 

Testament, is either sung or recited. The psalm is very 

closely connected to the theme of the first reading. 

The second reading is read usually from one of the 

letters of St. Paul. Sometimes it is read also from one 

of the letters of St. Peter or of St. John. 

The third reading is taken from one of the four 

Gospels. Since we believe of the unique presence of 

Christ, who speaks to us directly in the Gospel, it has 

been a long custom in the Catholic Church to stand in 

attentive reverence to hear the Gospel.  The Gospel is 

always read by the priest or the deacon, representing 

Christ. At the beginning of the Gospel reading, having 

introduced from which of the Gospel the passage is 

read, we all make the sign of the cross on the 

forehead, lips and the heart. We do so, in order that we 

may be cleansed in our mind to understand God’s Word, lips 

to proclaim His Word and heart to love Him dearly. The Priest 

or the deacon concludes the Gospel reading saying, “The 

Gospel of the Lord” and all the people respond, “Praise to 

you, Lord, Jesus Christ”, proclaiming our faith in the presence 

of Christ in the Gospel. To be continued. Viva Cristo Rey! 
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